GIRL ScouTs OF CENTRAL MARYLAND

] 0) PERMISSION TO PARTICIPATE IN A
girl scouts SENSITIVE ISSUES DISCUSSION

In order to be responsive to girls’ needs and interests, some Girl Scout activities focus on subjects that may be
considered sensitive. While we believe sensitive issues are best addressed by parents and guardians occasionally
we will be having an open discussion on one of these issues.

Please review the following information so that you are informed of the program content being presented to your
daughter and complete the consent form below.

On / / we will be discussing

The content of the presentation complies with the guidelines of Girl Scouts of the USA and Girl Scouts of Central

Maryland. The materials we will be using are available for your review. Please contact

(Troop Leader or Group Coordinator) at ( ) or viae-mail

at. regarding viewing materials prior to the meeting or to discuss any

questions you may have concerning your child’s participation in this discussion.

Alternative activities

will be provided will not be provided

For any Girl Scout in the Troop or Group who is not participating in this activity.

GIRL ScouTs oF CENTRAL MARYLAND

PERMISSION TO PARTICIPATEIN A
SENSITIVE ISSUES DISCUSSION

Please complete the form below and return to the Troop Leader.

Girl's Name:

| understand that there will be a discussion on / / about the topic of

I have reviewed the information above and
[0 give my permission for my child to participate.
[J donotgive my permission for my child to participate.

Signature of Parent or Guardian: Date:

04-3108
Revised 04/2018
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